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December 3, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Ms Lee:

I am concerned about perjury. Secretary Mnuchin, in an act reminis-

cent of today’s plea deal by Mr Flynn, has been lying to congress and the

country. He has claimed the Treasury had models backing from the budget

reconciliation bill before the Senate. There is now ample evidence that there

was not even an attempt to do this. These lies appear to be a treasonous

attempt to damage the country with the largest transfer of wealth in our

history. This attempt by the executive to mislead congress undermines the

ability of our government to function. Senator Warren has written to the

Treasury department’s internal investigator. A broader investigation seems

warranted.

Please assure me that the House will investigate Secretary Mnuchin.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our responsible government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


